
Federal Migratory Bird Hunting Stamp 
 

The Federal Duck Stamp is required for all hunters age 16 and older who wish to hunt migratory waterfowl 
(ducks and geese).  This product can be purchased through the customer account like shown below 
 

• Customer Catalog.  Select the Hunt/Trap tab.  Select the Federal Migratory Bird Hunting Stamp from 

the Product list. 

 
 

• Shopping Cart.  Once in the shopping cart, review the contents with the customer.  Select Checkout to 

continue or Keep Shopping if they request more products.     

 
 

• Shipping Details.  The Federal Migratory Bird Hunting Stamp will be mailed to the customer at the end 

of the federal migratory season.  Confirm the customer’s mailing address.  You may use the address 
already on file, or you may choose a different address to ship to.   

 



• Shipping validation.  The system will perform an address validation with the US Postal Service to look 
for errors in the address.  Select the appropriate action if your address needs correction.  Make sure to 
confirm the address with the customer. 

 
 

• Confirm payment and have the customer sign.  You will print a document that the customer will use as 
proof of their federal migratory stamp purchase.  The stamp will be mailed from the US Fish and 
Wildlife Service at the end of the season.   

      
 
Important: 
 
The Federal Migratory Bird Hunting Stamp is not required for hunters under age 16.   
 
Hunters will receive the physical stamp in the mail from the US Fish & Wildlife Service. The printed paper 
license receipt listing the Federal Migratory Bird Hunting Stamp must be carried when hunting migratory birds. 
If customers do not receive their physical stamp at the end of the federal migratory season, there is a number 
on the bottom of the stamp receipt that they can call. 
 
Voids: The Federal Duck Stamp can only be voided the SAME DAY IT WAS SOLD.  After that, there are no voids 
or refunds allowed, as the files are already sent to the contractor for fulfilment of the physical stamp.   
 
Refunds: Wisconsin DNR is considered a vendor of the Federal Migratory Bird Hunting Stamp and we cannot 
issue refunds since this money is sent to US Fish & Wildlife Service.  US Fish & Wildlife Service does not issue 
refunds for stamps.  USFS will issue a receipt to the customer and that can be used for tax purposes; the stamp 
purchase would then be considered a donation. 
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